
Fayette County Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
February 13, 2007 

 
Attendees:  John Feldt, Ed Quattlebaum, Frank Oakley, Fayette County Recreation Commission 
       Anita Godbee, Director, Fayette County Parks and Recreation 
        

Having a quorum, Billy Gunnin, Chairman called the February 2007 meeting to order 
 

Minutes from the January 9, 2007 Recreation Commission meeting were approved unanimously. 
 
Old Business: 

 
• None 

 
New Business:  
 

• Ted Burgess has resigned his position on the Fayette County Parks and Recreation Commission 
 
Miscellaneous 
 

• Fayette County M&O Overview 
• Greg Owenby provided an overview of the M&O services provided to the associations and parks by the county. 
 

• Parks and Recreation  
• CPR and AED classes will be held in April.  Anita to provide dates 
• John Feldt and Pete Nelms to will provide a sever weather training program to be offered in March to the county 

recreation associations 
• Capital Improvements review 

• Field lights, parking lots, and the gym have all been upgraded 
• Kenwood Park 

• Site work is about 75% complete.  Tentatively schedule for completion in the fall or by the end of the year 2007 
weather permitting  

 
Annual Retreat 
 

• Soccer – Chris Williams 
o Participation age range 4 to 19 and participation is up by about 100 
o Maintenance and repair is costly and time consuming.  Boy Scout participation in projects is very helpful 

• Softball – Jimmy Schwab 
o Participation age range for girls is 4 to 18 and is down due to the increased number of travel teams 
o New lighting system works well 
o M&O requirements mainly for painting and general needs 

• Archery –  Johnny Rodgers 
o Participation is around 8 to 10 archers per week.  Very active with scouts  
o Need funding for target centers 

• Football –  Rick Floyd 
o Need funding for press box and lower field repair 

• Brooks  –  Kent  Bishop 
o Brooks will host 11/12 Little League State tournament in 2007  
o Need funding for retaining wall construction 
o New lighting systems work well 

 
 
With no other business to address, the February 13, 2007 meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ed Quattlebaum, Secretary 
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